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NERF WARS EVENT AT Scheels Aim High Big Sky Aquatics and Recreation Center 

 

 

Great Falls, Montana – Registration is now open for a Nerf Wars event at the Scheels Aim High 

Big Sky Aquatic and Recreation Center. Nerf Wars will be held on Saturday, February 8, 2025 from 

7:00pm to 9:00pm. Participants must be 8 years or older, and the fee is $15.00. Participants can bring 

their own nerf guns, but some nerf guns will be available for use at the Recreation Center. Staff 

encourages participants to bring their own eye protection. The event will include the Nerf War happening 

in the gym, swimming, and pizza. Pre-registration is required by Thursday, February 6th. Pre-registration 

may be done online, in person, or over the phone. A minimum of 25 kids must be registered to make the 

event happen. In the event the cannot make minimum registration requirements all pre-registrations will 

be refunded in full.  

For more information on Nerf Wars, please call the Scheels Aim High Aquatic and Recreation 

Center at 406-727-6099, email parkrequests@greatfallsmt.net, or visit our online booking.  
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